
Pebmarsh Parish Council 
 

Chairman: Cllr P Crimmins 
Clerk: Mrs S Boydell: 15 The Paddocks, Bures CO8 5DF: 07801 492312 
pebmarshparishclerk@gmail.com and www.parishcouncil.pebmarsh.com  

 
You are hereby summoned to the next   

Extra Ordinary Parish Council Meeting 
which will be held on 3rd March 2020 at 7.00pm in the Village Hall 

 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
Members are reminded that the LGA1972, s85 states that apologies for absence must be 
received prior to a meeting.  
 

2. Declarations of Interest 
To declare the existence and nature of any Disclosable Pecuniary Interest, other 
Pecuniary Interest or Non-Pecuniary Interest relating to items on the agenda having 
regard to the Code of Conduct for Members and having taken appropriate advice where 
necessary before the meeting. 
 

3. Road Traffic Concerns - Road Traffic Concerns, The Street, Pebmarsh 
3.1 Update on visit from Highways 
3.2 Proposed Report regarding Highways visit, including discussing, agreeing and 

implementing actions and outcomes following the visit. 
3.3  The council to agree, devise and deliver a project to locate, record and report any 

highway defects within the Parish to the relevant authorities to take the appropriate 
remedial action. 

 
4. Date of Next Meeting – Wednesday 25th March 2020 7.30pm Pebmarsh Village Hall 
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